Winter Holiday Lighting Instructions

Dear Residents,

As the winter holiday season approaches, we would like to provide you with some guidelines for
decorating your living spaces with holiday lights.

Lighting Guidelines:

Use LED lights where possible to reduce energy consumption.

Do not use extension cords that are frayed or damaged.

Ensure that all outdoor lights are rated for outdoor use.

Keep all lighting displays within your designated area to maintain a cohesive appearance.
Turn off all lights during the day to save energy.

All decorations must be removed by January 15th to ensure a tidy environment.

Safety Precautions:

e Avoid overloading electrical circuits.
e Never leave holiday lights on unattended.
o Use timers to ensure lights are turned off automatically.

We encourage everyone to join in the festive spirit while being mindful of safety and community
standards. Thank you for your cooperation!

Warm regards,

Your Management Team



